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Public Utility Commission of Texas 

 

 
To:  Interested Persons 
 
From:  Lauren Clark, Analyst – Retail Market Oversight, Electric Division 
   
Date:  September 5, 2003 
 
Subject:  Tentative Workshop Cancelled for Project 27711- Modifications to Low-income Discount Rules  
 
 

 

The public hearing tentatively scheduled for September 16, 2003, if requested pursuant to 
APA §2001.029, is cancelled.  No public hearing was requested by the deadline of 
September 2, 2003.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Lauren Clark at (512) 936-7401, or by email at 
lauren.clark@puc.state.tx.us. 


